
INNER WHEEL CLUB OF MARLOW – JUNE 2022 
 
Our Club Meeting at Harleyford on 10th May was well attended and we were 
privileged to hear our speaker, David Haggart, talk about the services provided 
by the South Bucks Hospice.   Members were very interested to hear details of 
the support offered and asked questions at the end of the talk.   We presented 
David with a cheque for £500 from the proceeds of our 65th Birthday Tea.    
 

                         
    South Bucks Hospice, Butterfly House, Kingswood         Presentation of cheque to David Haggart 
             Park, High Wycombe, Bucks., HP13 6GR                                      S.Bucks Hospice 
 
We were pleased that over £900 had been raised at our Birthday Tea and a 
further cheque will be presented to our other charity Y.E.S. asap.     
 

                                       
                  Collage of photos from Birthday Tea shown at the dinner meeting on 10/5 
 
In other news, Rotary kindly informed us that they had transferred over £436 to 
our account from the Rotary Bridge Evening.   Thank you to those members who 
kindly catered for all the Bridge players by making ploughmen’s meals and 
desserts and serving the food for this event. 
 
On 12th May there was an International Service Rally attended by members of 
Marlow I.W., see below, and on the 16th IW catered for the Stroke Club picnic. 
 

       
            Int. Service Rally          Stroke Club Picnic               Food boxes prepared by IW 
 
 
 



Gwyneth and Jackie visited Paris and met up with IW members of La Celle St. Cloud. 
 

   
                                       Marlow and La Celle St Cloud IW Members 

                                  
         3 La Celle St Cloud IW members                Jackie & Gwyneth in Paris 
 
On 18th May an IW pub lunch was held at the Marlow Donkey.   Next month we 
look forward to Avril’s Ascot event on 17th June to which partners will be invited 
and on the 20th June at 11.00 a.m. there will be a zoom linkup with Narre Warren 
from our homes.   The District AGM and Handover takes place on 23rd June when 
Judith will become District 9 Chairman and Marlow Inner Wheel wish her a 
brilliant year during her term of office.  Rotary President’s Night & Handover is 
on 30/6 at 7.0 at Winter Hill Golf Club - all IW members & partners are welcome. 
 
Birthdays in June:  Pattie, Maureen, Pauline W., Liz (Hon. Member) 
 
“You use a mirror to see your face, you use works of art to see your soul.” George Bernard Shaw. 
                                                                          

Linda 


